
REPORT OF THE 
GAME AND FISH/STATE POLICE SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE 
ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

 
JANUARY 20, 2012 

 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Co-Chairs: 

Your Game and Fish/State Police Subcommittee met with representatives of the Arkansas Game and Fish 
Commission (AGFC) and the Arkansas State Police (ASP) on Wednesday, January 11, 2012, and reports the 
discussion and consideration of the following presentations and items by the noted speakers: 

A. Ricky Chastain, Deputy Director, AGFC, presented the 2012 Turkey Season Dates.   

B.   Loren Hitchcock, Director, AGFC, and Mike Knoedl, Deputy Director, AGFC, presented the   
  Arkansas Game and Fish Commission Revised Code Book of Regulations and Addendum.  In effort  
  to streamline its regulations the Commission reviewed each regulation and adopted a revised AGFC  
  Code Book and Addendum which is now posted and updated on the AGFC website.  The Addendum  
  includes the AGFC land use policy, a copy of Arkansas Boating Laws as passed by the Legislature,  
  and details of all hunting and fishing seasons.   

C.   Paul Atkins, Bureau of Legislative Research, reported on the Comparison of Health Care Costs of The 
  Arkansas State Employees Insurance Plan and The Arkansas State Police Uniformed Employee  
  Health Plan, as requested from a previous meeting.   

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

____________________________________  ____________________________________  

Senator David Wyatt, Co-Chair    Representative Garry L. Smith, Co-Chair  
 


